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Embarking on the journey of Blade and Shade permanent 
makeup with Michelle Vernon signifies a commitment to 
enduring beauty and meticulous after-care is paramount to 
safeguard this investment. Immediately following your 
initial appointment, allow the pigment to settle and the skin 
to heal by avoiding water, makeup, or skincare products 
for at least 24 hours. Utilizing the provided healing balm 
gently can aid in soothing the area and fostering optimal 
recovery. 
 
In the ensuing days and weeks, refrain from activities that 
could compromise the longevity of your permanent 
makeup, such as excessive sweating, swimming, or 
prolonged sun exposure. Avoid picking, scratching, or 
rubbing the treated area to prevent irritation or pigment 
loss, and steer clear of harsh skincare products or 
exfoliants directly on the treated areas to prevent 
premature fading. 
 
As your healing progresses, it's crucial to adhere to the 
after-care guidelines provided by Michelle Vernon. Attend 
your 8-week follow-up appointment diligently, as this 
session allows for any necessary touch-ups or 
adjustments to be made to ensure the optimal outcome of 

http://www.permenantmakeupkansas.com/


(BLADE AND SHADE) 
AFTERCARE INSTRUCTIONS: 

INSTRUCTIONS: 1.1.1.02/24 Michelle Vernon (permanent makeup) (913) 514-4353 
hGp://www.permenantmakeupkansas.com      5341 West 151st Street, Leawood, Kansas 66224, United States 
 
 

2 

your Blade and Shade application. Beyond the initial 
follow-up, consider scheduling annual appointments with 
Michelle to maintain the vibrancy and definition of your 
permanent makeup over time. 
 
In addition to the annual visit, Michelle may recommend 
other extended date appointments or follow-up treatments 
tailored to your specific needs. These appointments are 
instrumental in preserving the integrity and beauty of your 
Blade and Shade application, ensuring that your 
permanent makeup remains flawless and symmetrical for 
years to come. 
 
Should you encounter any concerns or complications 
during your healing process or after subsequent 
appointments, do not hesitate to reach out to Michelle 
Vernon at (913) 514-4353. Michelle's extensive experience 
and dedication to client satisfaction guarantee that any 
issues will be addressed promptly and effectively, ensuring 
your continued satisfaction with your Blade and Shade 
permanent makeup. Remember, diligent after-care is key 
to maximizing the longevity and beauty of your permanent 
makeup, allowing you to enjoy stunning results for years to 
come. 
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